
 
CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2025-26/37                                                                                                     Date: August 17, 2025 

 

Subject: Virtual Mode of Classes for  KG, Grade I & Grade II (Girls’ Section) 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the renovation work in the KG and Grades I–II Building of the Girls’ Section, 
which commenced during the summer break, is now in its final stages of completion. 

In light of this, classes for students of KG, Grade I & II (Girls’ Section) will continue in virtual mode from 
Sunday, August 24, 2025. Students of these grades will report to school physically on Sunday, August 31, 
2025. 

Please note that the same timetable followed prior to the summer break will remain in effect during this 
interim virtual period. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to provide a safe and improved learning 
environment for our students. 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                      

 
Copy to: 

 VP-GS 
 COE 
 FO 
 AO 
 HM-I-II-GS 
 Supervisor – KG  
 System Administrator 
 Estate & Transport Section  
 Students KG & I-II-GS 
 School Website / School WhatsApp Channel 
 SMC for information 
 


